
 
 

 
From: Patrick, Scott [mailto:spatrick@dowlohnes.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 11:34 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: RE: K59CI (Globe/Miami, Arizona) (FCC File No. BSTA-20091020ABB) 
 
Mr. Habib, 
  
Thanks for your telephone call this morning making sure that this STA request is complete.  The 
out-of-channel emission mask on these facilities is SIMPLE. 
  
To the extent questions arise, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thanks, 
Scott Patrick 
  
Scott S. Patrick | Dow Lohnes PLLC 
1200 New Hampshire Avenue NW, Suite 800 
Washington, DC 20036 
Phone: 202-776-2885 | Fax: 202-776-4885 
 
This message from the law firm of Dow Lohnes PLLC, may contain confidential or privileged information.  If you received this 
transmission in error, please call us immediately at (202)776-2000 or contact us by E-mail at admin@dowlohnes.com.  Disclosure 
or use of any part of this message by persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited. 
 

 
From: Patrick, Scott  
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 10:41 AM 
To: 'Hossein Hashemzadeh' 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: RE: K59CI (Globe/Miami, Arizona) (FCC File No. BSTA-20091020ABB) 

Understood; thanks for the guidance. 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh [mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 10:13 AM 
To: Patrick, Scott 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: RE: K59CI (Globe/Miami, Arizona) (FCC File No. BSTA-20091020ABB) 

If the STA request also requires coordination with Mexico , we will not be able to grant it unless 
we get the IB's blessing. If it does require the Mexican coordination, you might want to discuss it 
with IB. 
 

 
From: Patrick, Scott [mailto:spatrick@dowlohnes.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2009 3:23 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: K59CI (Globe/Miami, Arizona) (FCC File No. BSTA-20091020ABB) 



Mr. Hashemzadeh, 
  
I just wanted to bring the above referenced STA request to your attention and provide an 
explanation.  K59CI filed a displacement application for operation on in-core Channel 27 (FCC 
File No. BDISDTT-20090824ACI).  Verizon, however, is preparing for 700 MHz operations that 
would cause actual displacement of the current Channel 59 operations.  K59CI understands that 
the pending displacement application must undergo Mexican review, so it accordingly has filed 
the above-referenced STA request to permit operation on Channel 27 until such time as the 
Commission can complete processing of the displacement application. 
  
If you all have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 
  
Best regards, 
Scott Patrick 
  
Scott S. Patrick 
Attorney at Law 
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